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DEN DAY   Friday 17th June 2016

Dear parents/carers,  

On Friday 17th June we are inviting all pupils to build dens for Save the Children’s Den 
Day. It’s a fun way for your children to raise funds that will change children’s lives, while 
they learn new skills and important lessons about the world around them.  

Our pupils will be joining children from around the UK to unleash their imaginations and 
transforming their classrooms/the playground/the field into amazing dens. We are asking 
all children who take part to bring in a £2 donation which will help Save the Children 
make life better for children around the world who don’t have a safe place to sleep at 
night.  

How to help your den-builders 

On the day, we are asking each child taking part to bring in an item from home to help 
build dens as well as their £2 donation. It could be a cardboard box, a blanket, some 
clothes pegs, or any other item from around the house which you consider will be useful.  

To find out more, visit the event website at denday.org and learn more about Save the 
Children at savethechildren.org.uk 

  

Den Day will be an amazing adventure for the children – and as well as having lots of 
educational fun they will be making a big difference to children in some of the world’s 
poorest countries. 

http://denday.org
http://www.savethechildren.org.uk
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We would really appreciate your help to raise money for this great cause and make Den 
Day a lesson your children will always remember!  

Children also need to come in in non-school uniform and clothes in which you don’t mind 
getting dirty. 

With thanks and best wishes, 

Lorraine Manifold 

Year 6 


